Sample Executive Summary Makeup Artist
If you ally dependence such a referred Sample Executive Summary Makeup Artist
books that will provide you worth, acquire the completely best seller from us
currently from several preferred authors. If you desire to comical books,
lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are next launched,
from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all ebook collections Sample Executive
Summary Makeup Artist that we will entirely offer. It is not approximately
the costs. Its practically what you need currently. This Sample Executive
Summary Makeup Artist, as one of the most operating sellers here will
enormously be in the middle of the best options to review.

All for Beauty Adrienne L. McLean
2022-07-15 Ever wonder why so many
stars and featured players, male or
female, in movies of Hollywood’s
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

“Golden Age” look like they just
stepped out of a beauty parlor even
if the story places them in a jungle,
a hospital bed, or the ancient past?
All for Beauty examines how and why
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makeup and hairdressing evolved as
crafts designed partly to maintain
the white flawlessness of men and
women as a value in the studio era.
The book pays particular attention to
the labor force, exploring the power
and influence of cosmetics inventor
and manufacturer Max Factor and the
Westmore dynasty of makeup artists
but also the contributions of others,
many of them women, whose names are
far less known. At the end of the
complex, exciting, and at times
dismaying chronicle, it is likely
that readers will never again watch
Hollywood films without thinking
about the roles of makeup and
hairdressing in creating both
fictional characters and stars as
emblems of an idealized and
undeniably mesmerizing visual
perfection.
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

Ebony 2005-11 EBONY is the flagship
magazine of Johnson Publishing.
Founded in 1945 by John H. Johnson,
it still maintains the highest global
circulation of any African Americanfocused magazine.
The Sample Case 1924
Watching What We Watch Walter T.
Davis, Jr. 2001-01-01 Offers counsel
on how to address messages of popular
culture as reflected on television
today, explaining how to view
programs in light of faith, values,
and belief systems as a means of
identifying appropriate broadcasts.
Original.
Record Label Marketing Clyde Philip
Rolston 2015-11-19 Record Label
Marketing, Third Edition is the
essential resource to help you
understand how recorded music is
professionally marketed. Fully
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updated to reflect current trends in
the industry, this edition is
designed to benefit marketing
professionals, music business
students, and independent artists
alike. As with previous editions, the
third edition is accessible for
readers new to marketing or to the
music business. The book addresses
classic marketing concepts while
providing examples that are grounded
in industry practice. Armed with this
book, you’ll master the jargon,
concepts, and language to understand
how music companies brand and market
artists in the digital era. Features
new to this edition include: Social
media strategies including step-bystep tactics used by major and
independent labels are presented in a
new section contributed by Ariel
Hyatt, owner of CYBER PR. An in-depth
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

look at SoundScan and other big data
matrices used as tools by all
entities in the music business. An
exploration of the varieties of
branding with particular attention
paid to the impact of branding to the
artist and the music business in a
new chapter contributed by Tammy
Donham, former Vice President of the
Country Music Association. The robust
companion website,
focalpress.com/cw/macy, features
weblinks, exercises, and suggestions
for further reading. Instructor
resources include PowerPoint lecture
outlines, a test bank, and suggested
lesson plans.
The Business of Ethnography Brian
Moeran 2021-01-08 Can an
anthropologist help us understand the
world of business? Armed with this
question, veteran anthropologist
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Brian Moeran embarks on an in-depth
study of cultural production and
creative industries in Japan. At once
the blundering ethnographer and
shrewd observer, Moeran is able to
shed light not only on social
behavior and human relations in
general but, more specifically, on
the importance of strategic exchange
to all business practices. Moeran's
fieldwork, rooted in participantobservation of business life in
communities and corporations, leads
him to an original theory of how
business operates. Culture is not
all-powerful, Moeran shows. Instead,
social structures strongly influence
behavior. At the heart of Moeran's
analysis is a firm belief in
fieldwork and ethnography - terms
much bandied about in business,
management and cultural studies, but
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

rarely undertaken in depth. The
Business of Ethnography not only
provides a useful methodology for
people studying or wishing to
understand business, but also acts as
a clarion call for anthropologists to
rethink their discipline beyond
traditional fieldwork sites.
Psychology: First Canadian Edition
Study Guide Richard O. Straub
2006-09-15 Following the text's
content, Richard Straub offers a
Chapter Overview and Chapter Review,
which is divided by major section.
Each group of fill-in-the-blank and
short-answer questions is preceded by
the relevant objective from the text.
The Study Guide also includes three
self-tests (one of which encourages
students to think critically about
the chapter's concepts), answers
(with page references for the self4/19
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tests and explanations of why a
choice is correct or incorrect), and
a Focus on Language and Vocabulary
section, which explains idioms and
other phrases used by David Myers in
the text that may not be clear to
some readers.
Passion for Fashion Jeanne Beker
2012-05-22 The dynamic authorillustrator team of Jeanne Beker and
Nathalie Dion again work their magic
in this comprehensive career guide,
with a detailed resource section at
the back, for those who dream of
working in fashion. The famous Coco
Chanel said that fashion “is
something in the air … you feel it
coming,” and this book captures the
excitement, inspiration, and passion
of the whole industry. From agent to
designer, model, photographer,
stylist, makeup artist, retail
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

fashion director, publicist,
journalist, fashion illustrator,
creative director, editor-in-chief,
trend forecaster, fashion show
producer, color specialist, and
personal shopper to all the people
behind the scenes, Jeanne Beker
informs, entertains, and inspires.
Discover the ins and outs of fashion
production, the players, and who
deciphers what’s hot. In this commonsense career guide, Jeanne Beker’s
down-to-earth approach, peppered with
quotes and mini profiles of
successful fashion people, lets us
explore what we love about fashion
while receiving practical advice on
how to break into this diverse and
creative industry. As in their
collaboration for The Big Night Out,
Jeanne Beker and Nathalie Dion dazzle
us with a whole new world of
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possibilities.
Seven Pillars of Servant Leadership
James W. Sipe 2015 Seven Pillars of
Servant Leadership (Rev.) offers
concrete, functional skills necessary
to practice servant leadership—to
lead by serving first.
Los Angeles Magazine 2003-11 Los
Angeles magazine is a regional
magazine of national stature. Our
combination of award-winning feature
writing, investigative reporting,
service journalism, and design covers
the people, lifestyle, culture,
entertainment, fashion, art and
architecture, and news that define
Southern California. Started in the
spring of 1961, Los Angeles magazine
has been addressing the needs and
interests of our region for 48 years.
The magazine continues to be the
definitive resource for an affluent
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

population that is intensely
interested in a lifestyle that is
uniquely Southern Californian.
How Movies Work Bruce Kawin
1992-01-17 How Movies Work, offers
the filmgoer an engaging and
informative guide to the appreciation
and evaluation of films. It provides
a comprehensive consideration of
movies from idea to script, casting,
financing, shooting and distribution.
Bruce Kawin addresses the book not
just to students of film but to any
filmgoer curious to know more about
the process of the conception and
creation of our favorite
entertainment and art form.
Wage and Hour Manual 1942
CEO Excellence Carolyn Dewar
2022-03-15 "Based on extensive
interviews with today's . . .
corporate leaders, this look at how
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the best CEOs do their jobs focuses
on the mindsets and actions that
foster an environment of excellence"Mastery Robert Greene 2013-10-29 From
the bestselling author of The 48 Laws
of Power and The Laws of Human
Nature, a vital work revealing that
the secret to mastery is already
within you. Each one of us has within
us the potential to be a Master.
Learn the secrets of the field you
have chosen, submit to a rigorous
apprenticeship, absorb the hidden
knowledge possessed by those with
years of experience, surge past
competitors to surpass them in
brilliance, and explode established
patterns from within. Study the
behaviors of Albert Einstein, Charles
Darwin, Leonardo da Vinci and the
nine contemporary Masters interviewed
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

for this book. The bestseller author
of The 48 Laws of Power, The Art of
Seduction, and The 33 Strategies of
War, Robert Greene has spent a
lifetime studying the laws of power.
Now, he shares the secret path to
greatness. With this seminal text as
a guide, readers will learn how to
unlock the passion within and become
masters.
The Complete Guide to Film and
Digital Production Lorene M. Wales
2017-02-17 This expanded, updated,
and revised third edition of Lorene
Wales’ The Complete Guide to Film and
Digital Production offers a
comprehensive introduction to the
positions/roles, procedures, and
logistics of the film and digital
video production process, from
development and pre-production all
the way to marketing and
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distribution. Lorene Wales offers a
hands-on approach suitable for
projects of any budget and scale,
explaining every stage and key
role/position in the life of a film
and providing a wealth of sample
checklists, schedules, accounting
paperwork, and downloadable forms and
templates for practical use. Other
topics include a description of the
latest mobile apps used in
production, tax incentives, the DIT,
set safety, and an expanded chapter
on copyright, fair use and other
legal matters. A companion website
includes video tutorials, a personnel
hierarchy, a guide to mobile apps
useful during production, PowerPoints
for instructor use, and a complete
set of sample production forms and
templates for download, including
schedules, accounting paperwork,
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

releases, and production checklists.
The Art Of Seduction Robert Greene
2010-09-03 Which sort of seducer
could you be? Siren? Rake? Cold
Coquette? Star? Comedian?
Charismatic? Or Saint? This book will
show you which. Charm, persuasion,
the ability to create illusions:
these are some of the many dazzling
gifts of the Seducer, the compelling
figure who is able to manipulate,
mislead and give pleasure all at
once. When raised to the level of
art, seduction, an indirect and
subtle form of power, has toppled
empires, won elections and enslaved
great minds. In this beautiful,
sensually designed book, Greene
unearths the two sides of seduction:
the characters and the process.
Discover who you, or your pursuer,
most resembles. Learn, too, the
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pitfalls of the anti-Seducer. Immerse
yourself in the twenty-four
manoeuvres and strategies of the
seductive process, the ritual by
which a seducer gains mastery over
their target. Understand how to
'Choose the Right Victim', 'Appear to
Be an Object of Desire' and 'Confuse
Desire and Reality'. In addition,
Greene provides instruction on how to
identify victims by type. Each
fascinating character and each
cunning tactic demonstrates a
fundamental truth about who we are,
and the targets we've become - or
hope to win over. The Art of
Seduction is an indispensable primer
on the essence of one of history's
greatest weapons and the ultimate
power trip. From the internationally
bestselling author of The 48 Laws of
Power, Mastery, and The 33 Strategies
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

Of War.
Mindset Carol S. Dweck 2007-12-26
From the renowned psychologist who
introduced the world to “growth
mindset” comes this updated edition
of the million-copy
bestseller—featuring transformative
insights into redefining success,
building lifelong resilience, and
supercharging self-improvement.
“Through clever research studies and
engaging writing, Dweck illuminates
how our beliefs about our
capabilities exert tremendous
influence on how we learn and which
paths we take in life.”—Bill Gates,
GatesNotes “It’s not always the
people who start out the smartest who
end up the smartest.” After decades
of research, world-renowned Stanford
University psychologist Carol S.
Dweck, Ph.D., discovered a simple but
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groundbreaking idea: the power of
mindset. In this brilliant book, she
shows how success in school, work,
sports, the arts, and almost every
area of human endeavor can be
dramatically influenced by how we
think about our talents and
abilities. People with a fixed
mindset—those who believe that
abilities are fixed—are less likely
to flourish than those with a growth
mindset—those who believe that
abilities can be developed. Mindset
reveals how great parents, teachers,
managers, and athletes can put this
idea to use to foster outstanding
accomplishment. In this edition,
Dweck offers new insights into her
now famous and broadly embraced
concept. She introduces a phenomenon
she calls false growth mindset and
guides people toward adopting a
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

deeper, truer growth mindset. She
also expands the mindset concept
beyond the individual, applying it to
the cultures of groups and
organizations. With the right
mindset, you can motivate those you
lead, teach, and love—to transform
their lives and your own.
2015 Writer's Market Robert Lee
Brewer 2014-08-05 The most trusted
guide to getting published! Want to
get published and paid for your
writing? Let the 2015 Writer's Market
guide you through the process with
thousands of publishing opportunities
for writers, including listings for
book publishers, consumer and trade
magazines, contests and awards, and
literary agents. These listings
include contact and submission
information to help writers get their
work published. Beyond the listings,
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you'll find all-new editorial
material devoted to the business and
promotion of writing, including
advice on pitching to agents and
editors, managing your freelance
business, and building a readership.
This edition also includes the ever
popular--and updated--pay-rate chart,
plus dozens of articles and essays
like these: • Kate Meadows, freelance
writer and editor, shares seven
habits of financially savvy writers.
• Carol Tice, professional writer,
teaches you how to build your writing
career with social media. • Dana W.
Todd, public relations professional,
explains how to successfully pitch
you and your work like a PR pro. You
also gain access to: • Lists of
professional writing organizations •
Sample query letters • A free digital
download of Writer's Yearbook
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

featuring the 100 Best Markets
Finally, NEW TO THIS YEAR'S EDITION
is an exclusive webinar "How to Find
More Success Freelancing," taught by
Robert Lee Brewer, editor of Writer's
Market. It takes a lot more than
flawless writing to be a freelance
writer. This hour-long webinar will
help you to increase your chances of
success. You'll learn the current
freelance landscape, how to find
freelance opportunities, how to
secure assignments, negotiating
strategies, and more. Whether the
goal is to publish a book, write a
magazine article, or freelance for
local businesses, this webinar is for
writers looking to find more success
with their freelancing and ultimately
make more money. "Every writer needs
a toolbox filled with craft, a drop
of talent, and hope. Successful
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writers know they must add the
Writer's Market. You should too." Barbara O'Neal, author of The All You
Can Dream Buffet, 7-time RITA awardwinner, and RWA Hall of Fame member
"The business of writing is
unnecessarily intimidating. Editors
want good writing, so why can it be
so hard to get published. Writer's
Market helps make sense of that big
question, offering the kind of
straight-shooting advice writers
needs. I bought my first copy over a
decade ago and still feel grateful
that I was able to send my first
submissions without embarrassing
myself. Writer's Market is an
invaluable tool that I find myself
recommending again and again." -Erica
Wright, author of the novel The Red
Chameleon and poetry collection
Instructions for Killing the Jackal,
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

as well as Senior Editor for Guernica
Magazine
Cultural Studies and Anti-Consumerism
Sam Binkley 2014-02-25 Anticonsumerism has become a conspicuous
part of contemporary activism and
popular culture, from ‘culture jams’
and actions against Esso and
Starbucks, through the downshifting
and voluntary simplicity movements,
the rise of ethical consumption and
organic and the high profile of films
and books like Supersize Me! and No
Logo. A rising awareness of labor
conditions in overseas plants, the
environmental impact of intensified
consumer lifestyles and the effects
of neo-liberal privatization have all
stimulated such popular cultural
opposition. However, the subject of
anti-consumerism has received
relatively little theoretical
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attention – particularly from
cultural studies, which is surprising
given the discipline’s historical
investments in extending radical
politics and exploring the
complexities of consumer desire. This
book considers how the expanding
resources of contemporary cultural
theory might be drawn upon to
understand anti-consumerist
identifications and practices; how
railing against the social and
cultural effects of consumerism has a
complex past as well as present; and
it pays attention to the interplays
between the different movements of
anti-consumerism and the particular
modes of consumer culture in which
they exist. In addition, as well as
‘using’ cultural studies to analyse
anti-consumerism, it also asks how
such anti-consumerist practices and
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

discourse challenges some of the
presumptions and positions currently
held in cultural studies. This book
was previously published as a special
issue of Cultural Studies.
Telecommunications Lynne S. Gross
1983
Professional Presence Peggy Noe
Stevens 2012-04-01
Mirabella 1996
Second-Act Careers Nancy Collamer
2013-01-08 A career guide that
rethinks the golden years, this
handbook offers 50+ income models for
creating flexible, fulfilling, and
profitable work during the encore
stage of one’s career. RETHINK YOUR
RETIREMENT For many people,
retirement is no longer a trifecta of
golf, grandkids, and gardening—it’s
an opportunity for new pursuits that
involve both earning income and
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exploring personal passions. If
you’re planning for retirement or
already at “retirement age” but want
to continue working—whether to
supplement your income or to stay
mentally and physically
active—veteran career coach Nancy
Collamer shows how to identify your
favorite interests and expertise and
repackage them into more than fifty
ways to earn income. These second
acts range from the traditional
(part-time employment, consulting) to
newer Internet-based options
(teaching online, writing a blog).
With a prescriptive approach to
securing second-act careers that are
flexible, fulfilling, and fun, this
book offers a wide variety of incomegenerating examples as well as
exercises to clarify your lifestyle
goals and help you plan for your next
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

move. Second-Act Careers shows how to
create a profitable and meaningful
semi-retirement on your own terms and
in your own way.
Resources in Education 1994-08
The Advocate 2005-01-18 The Advocate
is a lesbian, gay, bisexual,
transgender (LGBT) monthly
newsmagazine. Established in 1967, it
is the oldest continuing LGBT
publication in the United States.
Readers' Advisory Service in North
American Public Libraries, 1870-2005
Juris Dilevko 2007-01-30 Beginning in
the early 1980s, readers' advisory
services were a widely discussed
topic in North American public
libraries. By 2005, almost every
public library in the United States
and Canada offered some form of
readers' advisory service. The
services offered have changed
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significantly, in ways perhaps
disadvantageous to adult North
American library patrons. This book
provides a critical history of
readers' advisory philosophy and
offers a new perspective on the
evolution of the service. The book
analyzes the debate that shaped
readers' advisory and discusses how
the service has assumed its present
form. The study follows readers'
advisory through its three prominent
stages of development, beginning with
the period 1870 to 1916, when the
service was still a subject of much
crucial debate about its meaning and
purpose. During the second phase
(1917 to 1962), readers' advisory
systematically committed itself to
meaningful adult education through
serious and purposeful reading. The
book argues, however, that during the
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

most recent phase of readers'
advisory, from 1963 until the
present, contemporary public
libraries have turned their backs on
the rich heritage of readers'
advisory services by valorizing the
reading of entertainment-oriented and
commodified genre titles and
bestsellers. Historical analysis,
case studies and statistical charts
augment the book's central argument.
Bobbi Brown Beauty from the Inside
Out Bobbi Brown 2017-04-25
Bestselling author and world-famous
makeup artist Bobbi Brown reveals her
secrets to radiant beauty in this
gorgeous lifestyle guide. Featuring
the best beauty food recipes, fitness
tailoring, recommendations on
nutrients, and restorative yoga and
mindfulness, Bobbi lays the
foundation for beauty from within.
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Building on her lifelong
philosophies, she provides essential
skincare routines, cool makeup
techniques, the latest cutting-edge
beauty treatments, and stunning
makeovers to complement that inner
glow. Full of inspiring photographs
and illuminating contributions from
experts in a range of wellness
fields, Beauty from the Inside Out is
the go-to manual for beautiful
confidence for life.
Consumer News United States.
Executive Office of the President.
Office of Consumer Affairs 1971
2008 Writer's Market Robert Brewer
2007-07-06 Incorporating all the
great information writers have to
come to expect for more than 80
years, this latest edition features
higher profiles of its author
interviews, five new market sections,
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

and the most up-to-date market
listings available to help readers
find success.
Policing Carol A. Archbold 2012-10-17
Provides an overview of the field of
policing, and includes a collection
of carefully selected classic and
contemporary articles that have
previously appeared in leading
journals, along with original
material in a mini-chapter format
that contextualizes the concepts.
Working Mother 2002-10 The magazine
that helps career moms balance their
personal and professional lives.
Billboard 1950-08-12 In its 114th
year, Billboard remains the world's
premier weekly music publication and
a diverse digital, events, brand,
content and data licensing platform.
Billboard publishes the most trusted
charts and offers unrivaled reporting
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about the latest music, video,
gaming, media, digital and mobile
entertainment issues and trends.
2008 Writer's Market Deluxe Edition
Robert Brewer 2007-07-06
Fashion Accessories Leslie Ruth Peltz
1986
How To Win Friends And Influence
People Dale Carnegie 2022-05-17 "How
to Win Friends and Influence People"
is one of the first best-selling
self-help books ever published. It
can enable you to make friends
quickly and easily, help you to win
people to your way of thinking,
increase your influence, your
prestige, your ability to get things
done, as well as enable you to win
new clients, new customers._x000D_
Twelve Things This Book Will Do For
You:_x000D_ Get you out of a mental
rut, give you new thoughts, new
sample-executive-summary-makeup-artist

visions, new ambitions._x000D_ Enable
you to make friends quickly and
easily._x000D_ Increase your
popularity._x000D_ Help you to win
people to your way of
thinking._x000D_ Increase your
influence, your prestige, your
ability to get things done._x000D_
Enable you to win new clients, new
customers._x000D_ Increase your
earning power._x000D_ Make you a
better salesman, a better
executive._x000D_ Help you to handle
complaints, avoid arguments, keep
your human contacts smooth and
pleasant._x000D_ Make you a better
speaker, a more entertaining
conversationalist._x000D_ Make the
principles of psychology easy for you
to apply in your daily
contacts._x000D_ Help you to arouse
enthusiasm among your
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associates._x000D_ Dale Carnegie
(1888-1955) was an American writer
and lecturer and the developer of
famous courses in self-improvement,
salesmanship, corporate training,
public speaking, and interpersonal
skills. Born into poverty on a farm
in Missouri, he was the author of How
to Win Friends and Influence People
(1936), a massive bestseller that
remains popular today._x000D_
U.S. News & World Report 1981
Billboard 1979-02-17 In its 114th
year, Billboard remains the world's
premier weekly music publication and
a diverse digital, events, brand,
content and data licensing platform.
Billboard publishes the most trusted
charts and offers unrivaled reporting
about the latest music, video,
gaming, media, digital and mobile
entertainment issues and trends.
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Strategic Copywriting Edd Applegate
2005 Chapter 1: Research -- Chapter
2: Creative Strategy -- Chapter 3:
Headlines and Slogans -- Chapter 4:
Body Copy -- Chapter 5: An
Introduction to Design -- Chapter 6:
Newspaper Advertising -- Chapter 7:
Magazine Advertising -- Chapter 8:
Radio Advertising -- Chapter 9:
Television Advertising -- Chapter 10:
Direct Mail Advertising -- Chapter
11: Internet Advertising -- Chapter
12: Other Media Advertising -Chapter 13: Public Relations and
Corporate Advertising -- Chapter 14:
Advertising Copy Research -- Chapter
15: Advice on How to Get a Job in
Advertising -- A Final Note -References -- Appendix: Graduate
Programs.
Policing Robert Reiner 1996 The
International library of Criminology,
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Criminal Justice and Penology is an
important publishing initiative that
brings together the most significant
contemporary published journal essays
in current criminology, criminal
justice and penology.
Love and Ideology in the Afternoon
Russell E. Mumford 1995-08-22 "Why do
I like soap operas?" Laura Stempel
Mumford asks, and her answer emerges
in a feminist analysis of soap opera
that participates in current debates
about popular culture, television,
and ideology. She argues that the
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conventional daytime soap has an
implicit and at times explicit
political agenda that cooperates in
the "teaching" of male dominance and
the related oppressions of racism,
classism, and heterosexism -- so that
they seem inevitable. All My
Children, General Hospital, Another
World, One Life to Live, Days of Our
Lives, The Young and the Restless: a
close reading of their texts will
also answer some larger questions
about television and its place in the
broad landscape of popular culture.
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